
   

NOTICE OF BWSC WORKSHOP APRIL 2025 
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Phone: 940-458-3931 
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 Workshop Announcement 

 
Bolivar Water Supply Corporation is pleased to announce an upcoming workshop 
 
Date:   April 17, 2025 
 
Time:   6:00pm 

 
Location:  4151 FM 455 W 

       Sanger, TX 76266  
 

Facilitator:  Kerry Maroney, P.E. 
Details: 

 
This workshop will provide an engaging discussion on a range of topics related to BWSC, including: 
 

• BWSC General Information 
• BWSC Governance 
• BWSC Regulatory Oversight 
• BWSC Service Area 
• BWSC Facilities 
• BWSC Water Supply 
• BWSC Pressure Maintenance Facilities 
• BWSC Distribution System 
• BWSC Water Usage 
• BWSC System Growth 
• BWSC Funding for Growth 
• BWSC Future Challenges 
• Discussion of BWSC Moving Toward Providing Sewer Services 
• Questions & Answers 
• Group Discussion on BWSC's Future 

 
We invite all interested parties to attend and contribute to the conversation. 
 
Please Note: While the workshop will be informative and provide valuable insights, there are no specific action 
items or tasks that will be assigned during this event. 
 
We look forward to your participation and encourage everyone to come with questions and ideas to share! 

 

Brandi Boggs 
Assistant Manager 

http://www.bolivarwatersc.com/

